Partners for a Better Quality of Life

August 2, 2018

Ms. Kristina M. Ramirez, P.E., CFM
City of Killeen

P.0. Box 1329

Killeen, Texas 76540-1329

Re: 2018 Minor Drainage Capital Improvement Projects
Dear Ms. Ramirez:

Bids for the above referenced project were received and opened on August 1, 2018. A total of four bids
were received, with the pricing as follows:

Contractor Base Bid Additive Alternate
TTG Utilities, LP $484,288.00 $2,408.00
B-Corp Utilities, Inc. $544,492.80 $12,943.00
JKB Construction Co., LLC $554,106.25 $4,816.00
Bell Contractors, Inc. $887,432.19 $9,589.86

TTG Utilities has constructed many projects for the City of Killeen and does quality work. CP&Y
recommends that the City of Killeen award the contract for 2018 Minor Drainage Capital Improvement
Projects project to TTG Utilities, LP, in the amount of $484,288.00. If the City should elect to award the
alternate bid, the total contract award will be $486,696.00. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

%

Paul K1. Boyer, P.E., CEM
Project Manager
CP&Y, Inc.
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